
1120 SW 5th Avenue, Suite 1331
Portland, OR 97204

Virtual Open Houses
Live Presentation on Zoom: Thursday, June 10, 2021, 6:30-8:30 pm 
Self-Guided: Available starting June 10 

Please join us online for a live Zoom presentation and Q&A on what to expect as SW Capitol Highway enters 
heavy construction starting in June 2021 and lasting 18 months. Can’t make it? A self-guided open house will 
also be available. Find both links under “What’s Happening Now” on our project webpage: 
www.portland.gov/transportation/capitolhwy

Project Summary
Portland’s Bureau of Transportation, Bureau of Environmental Services, and Water Bureau are working in 
coordination to improve the street, stormwater, and water systems on SW Capitol Highway. 

This project will provide new walkways and bikeways, manage stormwater, and upgrade the water system 
along SW Capitol Highway between SW Garden Home and SW Taylors Ferry Roads. The east side of Capitol 
Highway will feature a new sidewalk and protected bike lane; the west side of the road will include a paved 
multi-use path. Four large stormwater facilities off of SW Capitol Highway will collect and treat storm runoff 
from the project area, helping reduce flooding and erosion issues. A new water main will be installed on SW 
Capitol Highway north of SW Marigold Street, and on two blocks of SW Carson Street.
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Schedule and Detours
The city’s contractor, Landis & Landis Construction LLC, plans to start setting up construction zones the first 
week of June. Construction will start at the north end of the project near SW Multnomah Boulevard. Work in 
other areas of the project, such as tree trimming and excavation along SW Capitol Highway, is likely to begin 
shortly thereafter. The contractor also will be setting up a materials staging site at the Sears Armory on SW 
Multnomah Boulevard near SW 25th Avenue. A more detailed construction schedule will be available at the 
online open houses June 10.

SW Capitol Highway will be closed to southbound traffic from SW Garden Home Road to SW Taylors Ferry 
Road for most of the 18-month project. Southbound traffic from Multnomah Village, including TriMet buses, 
will be rerouted westbound on SW Garden Home Road and/or SW Multnomah Boulevard, southbound on SW 
45th/48th Avenues, and eastbound on SW Taylors Ferry Road to return to SW Capitol Highway near I-5 (see 
map). Northbound traffic and TriMet buses will remain on SW Capitol Highway throughout the project, with 
occasional closures of individual bus stops. A pedestrian route will be maintained on SW Capitol Highway. 
This detour helps the contractor construct the SW Capitol Highway improvements in a more safe and efficient 
manner. Shorter-term detours are possible on SW Garden Home Road, SW 40th Avenue, and SW Carson 
Street.

Property vehicle access will be maintained throughout the project, except for short durations when driveways 
are being reconstructed. We will provide several days advance notice of any such closures, as well as any 
temporary utility shutoffs. 

Funding
The project is funded by PBOT’s Fixing Our Streets program, transportation system development charges, 
Bureau of Environmental Services funds, Water Bureau funds, and the Oregon Lottery.

Contact Us
Project website:	 www.portland.gov/transportation/capitolhwy
Project email:	 capitolhighway@portlandoregon.gov
Hotline: 		  Leave a message at 503-823-2516 and we’ll call you back
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New walkways and bikeways on 
SW Capitol Hwy

Roadway Work

Water Main Work

Stormwater Work

Southbound 
Detour Route

Fire Hydrant Work

Stormwater Facility

New water 
regulator

What to Expect During Construction

Workers will 
trim trees 
prior to 
construction.

Mail, garbage, 
and delivery 
services will 
have access.

Construction 
creates noise 
and dust.

Several days 
advance notice 
will be given 
for driveway 
reconstruction 
and temporary 
utility shutoffs.

Southbound 
traffic will be 
detoured. 
Expect traffic 
delays.

SW 42nd / Woods 
Creek stormwater 
facility

Dolph stormwater facility

Multnomah South 
stormwater facility

Multnomah North 
stormwater facility

Protected bikeway/walkway 
on SW Multnomah Blvd

Pave SW 42nd Ave, 
repave SW Alice St

New sidewalk on south 
side of SW Dolph Ct

Images are early renderings; some minor design changes occurred. 

Potential short-
term detours
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